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I strongly oppose the changing our mail in voter system and requiring further ID to 

register to vote.  Most people opt to register when getting a drivers license or state ID 

in Oregon.  They must provide documentation then in order to get licensed.  Also, the 

are asked if they want to register for voting at that time.  Perfect, simple. 

There has been no problems with mail in voting and fraud of any kind is minuscule. 

This bill is nothing but a veiled attempt to restrict and to intimidate voters.  Please 

vote no.  


